
The Association of Corporate Counsel - St. Louis Chapter 
Receives 2019 Gold Chapter of Distinction 

 

Congratulations to the members of the Association of Corporate Counsel – St. Louis Chapter! 

In October, we received the 2019 Gold Chapter of Distinction at the Association of Corporate Counsel 
(ACC) Annual Meeting held in Phoenix. We are thrilled to be recognized with this honor! 

The ACC STL Chapter is one of 10 chapters selected this year for the Gold Chapter Distinction. The award 
recognizes the Chapter’s accomplishments in areas including programming, membership recruitment, 
and governance / operations.  

Chrissy Teske, 2019 ACC STL President, and Senior Attorney with Commerce Bancshares, Inc., credits the 
support, commitment and involvement from the ACC STL board, committees, members, and sponsors 
for reasons why our chapter was selected as one of the best in the country. 

Other 2019 Gold Chapter of Distinction Award winners include: Austin, Chicago, Greater Philadelphia, 
Houston, Nevada, San Diego, Southern California, South / Central Texas, and Tampa Bay. 

 


